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NEWSLETTER

Term 1 Ends

Thursday 14th April 

@ 2:15pm

All children must be picked

up at this time.




Term 2 Starts

Monday 2nd May 

@ 8:50am

MAY

We would like to thank you all again for your continued support of our school's health
& safety processes this term as we navigated our way through Covid.
We will continue to follow the latest health & safety guidelines from the Ministry of
Health and the Ministry of Education, and continue on with good hygiene practices.  
Please continue to communicate with the school to advise us as soon as someone in
your household or your child tests positive. 
We are looking forward to a settled term when we return on Monday 2nd May and
welcoming all of our students back to school. Gates will be back to our standard
opening time of 8:15am for all year levels. All year levels will finish school at 3:00pm,
with the exception of Years 1 and 2, who will finish at 2:45pm for Year 1 and 2:50pm
for Year 2.

UPCOMING EVENTS
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Whaia te iti kahurangi ki te tūohu koe me he maunga teitei
Seek the treasure you value most dearly: if you bow your head, let it be to a lofty mountain

Tena koutou e te whanau, mihi nui ki a koutou katoa
Dear Parents & Caregivers,

Kind regards

Maurice Young

Principal

APRIL

14th            Term 1 Ends @ 2:15pm

15th - 18th  EASTER WEEKEND

25th           ANZAC Day Parade 

                  Y8 Leaders

2nd           Term 2 Begins @ 8:50am

School Holidays

END OF TERM 

HAPPY EASTER

OUT OF ZONE BALLOT 
Due to limited spaces available, we will only be accepting applications for the May

ballot process from siblings of current students attending Marina View School

(second priority category). If you are out of zone and have a child due to start school

this year, who has a sibling already attending Marina View School, please ensure you

fill in an Out of Zone ballot application form at the office before Wednesday 4th

May 2022. 

As this is the last newsletter before the school holidays, I wish you and your families a

lovely Easter Weekend, and a safe and enjoyable break. 

LUNCH ORDERS TERM 2
We are pleased to welcome back The Munch Box in Term 2, for lunch orders.

Available three days next term, Monday, Wednesday & Friday. Menus available on our

school website https://marinav.school.nz/munch-box/ or Facebook page MVS

Munch Box.

https://marinav.school.nz/munch-box/


Hockey fees are now due if your child has been placed in a

Basketball, Touch, Hockey or Netball team. 

Please check your "Hero Financial Page" for any outstanding

invoices and advise Kim Cowsill on

kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz if you wish any credit to be

used against a particular invoice. 

BASKETBALL FEES:                 TOUCH FEES:

U7-U9 $130                                Y1-6 $45

U11-U13 $150                               Y7-8 $40

HOCKEY FEES:                        

Y3/4  $130             Y5/6  $140          Y7/8 $210

NETBALL FEES:

PINEHURST: $85               TE PAI COURTS: $115

FOOTBALL PROGRAMME

SURVEY
Hobsonville Point Secondary School 

Football Program for kids

Hi! we are a group of NCEA level two business studies

students hoping to run some sort of football/soccer

coaching for primary school students. We come from

Hobsonville Point Secondary school and we are wanting

to start this up starting next term. We want to say thank

you for participating in our survey for our research!

https://forms.gle/9xpqZjW4tHEQUXhq8

KID'S ROAD SAFETY COMPETITON 

These school holidays, Auckland Transport wants to hear from

tamariki about what safe roads look like to them. We’re asking

kids to express to us what their neighbourhoods would look like if

everyone could travel safely on roads and footpaths.

Our top two entries will receive a new bike and helmet, and the

top 15 entries will feature in our plan for safe speeds, our safe

speeds communications and on an online gallery to share with

friends, whānau, and the rest of our region.

Entry booklets will be available in all public libraries and on AT’s

website: https://at.govt.nz/kidsroadsafety

Friday 15th April to Sunday 1st May

MASSEY CROSS COUNTRY REGISTRATIONS

Fun runs, relays, and races are on Saturdays at 3:00pm at Moire Park,

Massey. Season runs from end March end of September. 

2km time trial at Moire Park on Saturday’s 16th and

23rd April at 3.00pm starting at the Massey Athletics Club

For more information, check out the website:

www.masseyathletics.org.nz look for Cross Country and/or e-mail

masseycrosscountry@gmail.com.

FREE ADULT ESOL CLASSES 

Rutherford College, for adults 16yrs+. Daytime and night time options;

beginners to intermediate levels, full time and part-time options.

Classes start in May. 

Free classes - students must be a NZ resident/citizen or they must hold

a partnership visa of a NZ resident/citizen.  For more details contact

our office 09 834 4099 or visit www.rutherfordcomed.co.nz

AUCKLAND TRANSPORT PROPOSED CHANGE TO BUS SERVICES 

Auckland Transport (AT) is seeking public feedback on proposed

changes for some West Auckland bus services. 

Feedback is open until Sunday 1 May 2022.

Feedback via the online survey at https://at.govt.nz/HaveYourSay

For more information phone our contact centre on 09 366 6400 or visit

https://at.govt.nz/about-us/have-your-say/west-auckland-

consultations/proposed-changes-to-west-auckland-bus-services/
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COMMUNITY NOTICES
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SPORTS FEES

TOTS TO TEENS APRIL/MAY ISSUE digital magazine is

available here https://issue2203.totstoteens.co.nz/

A reminder that you are able to claim your school donation

on your taxes. Any queries please email Kim Cowsill

kcowsill@marinaview.school.nz.

DONATION CLAIM REMINDER 

EXTRA WINTER CLOTHING
We are continuing to follow the Health & Safety Guidelines

from Ministry of  Education and Ministry of Health, of which

includes natural ventilation through open windows where

possible. As we are coming into colder months, we are

happy for our students to wear extra thermals under their

school uniform if they need to, to ensure they are warm.

Popcorn the clown will be performing at

Te Manawa on Friday 22 April at 11am.

School Holiday Events at Te Manawa

POPCORN THE CLOWN

The Great Te Manawa Adventure is an interactive scavenger

hunt for the whole family! All you need is a smartphone.

Explore the local area around Northwest, search for clues and

discover Auckland's fauna and flora along the way. 

For more information about the event visit the link below:

https://www.facebook.com/events/338364191572628/

THE GREAT TE MANAWA ADVENTURE

11 April – 17 April

BOOK ONLINE AT: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.nz/d/new-zealand--auckland/te-

manawa/?page=1
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GARDEN TO TABLE
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Take a look at our garden now - its growing so well. Thanks

to all the classes who visited a few weeks ago. 

The GTT students have been busy this term installing QR

code signs by the plants so that visiting classes can scan

the QR code and it will them some interesting facts about

the plant.

The best and most popular one is the lettuce called

'Drunken Woman' - you will have to scan that one to see

what we mean or go onto the school website under the 

 NEWS heading and have a look. Thanks to all the students

and teachers for a great looking garden - lots of hard work

does pay off!

Colin Gover

As part of technology this term the students had to make a

clock, which represented what they wrote in their letter to

their future self, to be opened when they were 21. The

clock had to tell the story they wrote in their letter. It was a

fantastic hands on creative project that the students

enjoyed doing.

TECHNOLOGY

EASTER BUNNY HUNT
Room Tahi Rua had great fun on their Easter Hunt

on Wednesday, by carefully the following the clues

that Mrs Lydiard had placed around the school

they finally found the treasure...chocolate eggs in

the baskets the children had made. 
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Kids K'Nection
Before and After School Care

and Holiday Programmes

Spaces available for before and after

school care. Onsite at Marina View School.

To find out more information or to book

contact Carol 021 832 181 or fill in an

enrolment form online at

www.kidsknection.com
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The year 5 classes enjoyed a

'Fun Athletics' day last Friday

8th April, with events including

egg and spoon race, hoola

hoop toss, gumboot throwing

and running races and relays. 

Year 5 
Fun Athletics


